

Workington & District Primary Heads Association

Chairperson: Miss Angela Quirk, Distington Community School,

head@distington-comm.cumbria.sch.uk 01946 830526

Secretary: Mrs Sue Frost, Ashfield Junior School,

head@ashfield-jun.cumbria.sch.uk

01900 604 565

Treasurer: Mr David Warbrick, Beckstone Primary School,

head@beckstone.cumbria.sch.uk 01946 830 423

19.05.2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

In light of new Government guidance and the potential return of our children into our schools, we have been in discussions as to what the Workington offer will include.

This plan is under constant review, so details will vary from school to school depending on need and each individual schools risk assessments. When we, as Heads have more definitive details and clear guidance we will contact our own families to discuss our schools capacity and what we can offer for our communities.

We ask that you understand this is not the 'norm' and we are working hard to ensure that our schools will be as safe as possible for the return of our children and staff. Your child's school will be in touch in due course to confirm their own arrangements.

We would like to thank all our families for their support and also our staff for continuing to support our children.

On behalf of the Workington Cluster Schools

THE HEAD TEACHERS IN THE WORKINGTON & DISTRICT PRIMARY HEADS ASSOCIATION

















